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Value View Values Service 

Hello Falcon Family- 
This month the students will learn about the value of service. The school will be participating in 
a service project this month. Look for details in the upcoming Falcon Perch. We look forward to 
assisting the school and community in this project.


This month your PTA donations will provide: 
	 January’s Birthday Table


PTA meeting: Tuesday, Jan. 4th @ noon 
All are welcome. Join us at the school or online via zoom


 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88200273408


Volunteer Opportunity 
	 Acadience Testing (DIBELS) needs parent volunteers next week.

	 Watch for the sign-up genius in the next few days. 


Hats 
The hats are still not available! Hoping for more answers this month! 


Thank you to everyone that purchased on the Amazon Smiles account!


Thank you for your support!! 
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